The monthly meeting of the Bangor Women’s Golf Club was called to order by our president,
Kathy Constantine, on Thursday, June 29, 2011.

There were no minutes to read as they were posted on line.
Janice White noted that there was $2278.85 in our account. The hole-in -one pool now has $98.00.
We welcomed new members Lynn Brown and Winnnie Coleman.

There is a weekly tournament change . We will play on Wednesday, August 24" instead of Thursday,
August 25", We will be playing on the Kelly Nine. Our monthly membership meeting will follow.

President’s Cup sign up is closed. The pairings have been set.
Club Championship will be played on August 3™ and 4™. Tee off at 8:00 AM.

New sponsor signs have been made for $230.00. It was moved, seconded, and b-voted to pay for
these signs out of the Treasury.

Rally for the Cure is on Thursday, August 18". This tournament will be chaired by Marilyn Hughes
and co-chaired by Vi Kemp and Claudette Amoroso. Members are encouraged to bring guests.

Cost for play: $15.00 + $14.00 for a cart. We will also put in our usual $5.00 for tournament play.
The format will be a scramble with continuous putting.  Cost for participating in the Rally is $20.00,
which will give you a magazine subscription and a chance for a prize on the par 3 6" hole.

Marilyn Hughes will contact the Men’s League about donations.

Luncheon - Vi Kemp

Set Up - Janice White and Kathy Constantine

Scramble - Claudette Amoroso (will work with Brian)

Marie MacMillan has made a In Memory Of/In Honor Of board, which is on display in the Lobby.



